
Chandler, Summer 

From: Merrell, Katie [Katie.Merrell@alston.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 9:07 AM

To: Chandler, Summer

Subject: FW: 2011 IWIRC-Georgia Committees (Please give comments)

9/19/2011

  

From: Merrell, Katie [mailto:Katie.Merrell@alston.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2011 10:01 AM 
To: Chandler, Summer; Elko, Alison; dglidden@corepointpartners.com 

Subject: 2011 IWIRC-Georgia Committees (Please give comments) 

Dear IWRIC-Georgia Network Members- 

  

  

Deby Glidden and I are excited to serve in the roles of Membership Co-Chairs of the IWIRC-Georgia Network 

for 2011.  As Membership Co-Chairs we look forward to working with you all to recruit women in Georgia 

interested in the Insolvency Profession to our Network.  For future reference, the bulk of e-mails from 

the IWIRC-Georgia Network will come through either Deby or myself.  

  

As you are in the process of planning your year, the IWRIC-Georgia Network Board asks that you consider 

assisting us with promoting the Network and planning and executing another great year of events, programs, 

and community service opportunities.  

  

Please take a minute to review the attached list of IWIRC-Georgia Network Board members for 2011, 

including committee chairs.  If you have interest in serving on any of the committees -- community 

service, membership, public relations/marketing, or programs -- please contact the co-chairs of the 

committee on which you would like to serve to express your interest.  If you want to help, but do not have 

a preference for where you serve, please e-mail Deby or me at the e-mail addresses below and we are happy 

to match you with a committee based upon your availability and interests.   

  

We look forward to hearing from you and please know that this organization would not be successful without 

the generous help of its members! 

  

Best regards, 

  

Katie Merrell and Deby Glidden 

Membership Committee Co-Chairs 

katie.merrell@alston.com 

DGlidden@CorePointPartners.com 

  

 

******************************************************* IRS Circular 230 disclosure: To ensure compliance with 
requirements imposed by the IRS and other taxing authorities, we inform you that any tax advice contained in this 
communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) 
avoiding penalties that may be imposed on any taxpayer or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any 
transaction or matter addressed herein. ______________________________________________________ NOTICE: This e-
mail message and all attachments transmitted with it may contain legally privileged and confidential information intended 
solely for the use of the addressee. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
reading, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone (404-881-7000) or by electronic mail 
(postmaster@alston.com), and delete this message and all copies and backups thereof. Thank you.  
  

  



CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  

This e-mail and any attachments contain information from  

the law firm of McKenna Long & Aldridge LLP, and are  

intended solely for the use of the named recipient or  

recipients. This e-mail may contain privileged  

attorney/client communications or work product. Any  

dissemination of this e-mail by anyone other than an  

intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not a 

named recipient, you are prohibited from any further  

viewing of the e-mail or any attachments or from making any  

use of the e-mail or attachments. If you believe you have  

received this e-mail in error, notify the sender  

immediately and permanently delete the e-mail, any  

attachments, and all copies thereof from any drives or  

storage media and destroy any printouts of the e-mail or  

attachments. 

  

******************************************************* IRS Circular 230 disclosure: To ensure compliance with 
requirements imposed by the IRS and other taxing authorities, we inform you that any tax advice contained in this 
communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) 
avoiding penalties that may be imposed on any taxpayer or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any 
transaction or matter addressed herein. ______________________________________________________ NOTICE: This e-
mail message and all attachments transmitted with it may contain legally privileged and confidential information intended 
solely for the use of the addressee. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
reading, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone (404-881-7000) or by electronic mail 
(postmaster@alston.com), and delete this message and all copies and backups thereof. Thank you. 
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